
From: William Stubbs
To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Saltwater park expansion
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 8:54:18 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a longtime resident of Richmond Beach, I support the City acquiring the additional beach property to
expand the Saltwater Park. Beaches should be in the public trust. No private property owner should have
the right to keep the people out. Not every city is lucky enough to have saltwater access. We should invest
in this resource for our children and grandchildren.  

Thank you,
William Stubbs
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